
 

 
PUBLIC / BANK HOLIDAYS 

 
 

Please note that the Princes Street Surgery and 
the Halkirk Surgery will be closed on the 

following dates: 
 

Friday, 2 April 2021 (Good Friday) 
Monday, 5 April 2021 (Easter Monday) 

Monday, 3 May 2021 (Early May Bank Holiday) 
Friday, 2 July 2021 (Summer Bank Holiday) 

Monday, 2 August 2021 (Summer Bank Holiday) 
Friday, 15 October 2021 (Autumn Bank Holiday) 

Monday, 27 December 2021 (in lieu of Christmas Day) 
Tuesday, 28 December 2021 (in lieu of Boxing Day) 
Monday, 3 January 2022 (in lieu of New Year’s Day) 

Tuesday, 4 January 2022 (in lieu of 2nd January 2022) 

 
We will be open again as usual following 

the public / bank holidays 
 

WHAT DOES IT MEAN FOR PATIENTS? 
 

If you wish to make an appointment, enquire 
about a result or a prescription, please call back 

when the surgery is open 
 
In an EMERGENCY, ie for something that cannot 

wait until we are open, you should call 111 for 
NHS24. 

 


